
This workshop will help you to think about factors that may impact the 
mathematical success of each and every student, and actions you can take to 
address those factors. Strategies to be addressed include dealing with a 
diverse student population, selecting engaging tasks, effective use of 
technology, and using formative assessment to guide instructional decisions.

The workshop will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.  A continental breakfast will begin at 8:30 a.m.  
Lunch will be provided.

Special Workshop for Teachers

 Ensuring Success for All in Secondary Mathematics

Warren Hall Rm. 410 - 137 Reservoir Rd., Cornell University
Parking information and directions:  www.cornell.edu/maps   

Saturday, March 10, 2018

Please RSVP by March 1 at www.math.cornell.edu/m/Community/5080#form

Questions?  Contact Mary Ann Huntley (huntley@math.cornell.edu)
Sponsored by:  Cornell University Department of Mathematics and the NYS Master Teacher 

Program (SUNY-Cortland)

W. Gary Martin & 
Marilyn Strutchens, 
Auburn University




